
 

Sabbath School 
 

9.45am 
 

Welcome Susie Read 

Hymn 308 Far From All Care 

Prayer Liz Cunningham 

Mission Story Cheryl Milne 

Worship in Music Thespina Papaioannou 

Lesson Study Groups Jim Huzzey  

Mission Offering  

Hymn 500 March on My Soul With Strength 

Closing Prayer  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Parallel Service 
 

11am in the Cedar-Sycamore Room 
 

Speaker Pastor Geert Tap 

Sermon Living Stones and Lego 

Praise Leader Dan 

Children’s Story Amanda 

Elder Brian Davison 

Coordinator Adam 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 

“But God’s not finished. He’s waiting around to be 

gracious to you. He’s gathering strength to show mercy 

to you.” Isaiah 30:18. These were the first scriptural words 

that came to Farozia’s mind following her major brain 

surgery. Farozia and her husband, Paul, and their 

children, Sabrina and Claude-Paul, praise God for the 

success of the surgery and would like to express their 

deep appreciation and heartfelt gratitude to the 

church for their prayers, calls and pastoral visits. Through 

her painful journey, God lifted Farozia up and renewed 

her strength through the encouraging ministry of His 

servants, Pastor Mary, the pastoral team, and all her 

church friends. She is gradually and positively 

recovering from the surgery. Indeed, “through His 

bruises we get healed.” Isaiah 53:6. The Chineegadoo 

family thanks the church for being there for them when 

they needed it most. 

 

The Family Ministries Prayer Basket today goes to the 

Barrett family. We invite the church to pray for Pastor 

Jonathan, Pastor Mary, Rima and Sharna. Their prayer 

request: “That God’s will be done in all our lives.” Do not 

be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by 

prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your 

requests to God. And the peace of God, which 

transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and 

your minds in Christ Jesus. Philippians 4:6-7 NIV 
 

Membership Transfers First Reading To Stanborough 

Park: Mr Enio Severi and Mrs Maria Perpetua Alves de 

Azevebo Siveri from Mantova Church, Italy; Miss Richelle 

Anim from Fulham Church, London; Mrs Ketsia Kemp 

from Martinique Conference, Martinique. 

 

Keeping in Touch (KIT) newsletter A copy can be 

viewed in the glass-fronted notice board in the 

concourse. If you are mentioned in it, ask at the desk for 

your copy after the service. 

 

The Welfare Department is in need of non-perishable 

foods – pasta, tins, jam, biscuits, etc. 

 

Magazines and small booklets are available on the 

table in the north porch. Please take some to share with 

your friends and neighbours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Advent Hymnal Do you have any copies of the 

NAH music edition at home that you no longer need? 

Would you be willing to donate them to the Music 

Department to be used by our young people? The NAH 

is no longer in print, so please help us help our young 

people to learn, sing and play these beautiful hymns. 

See Jihee Ahn if you can help. 

 

Gluten flour, burger mix and Sosmix available from Pat 

Walton. Profits to the Church Development Fund. 

 

Let’s Walk today Meet at Bison Car Park at 3pm. With 

good weather, this will be a beautiful walk. See or call 

Edward for details: 07753 608382. 
 

The Singing Group will be going to Fairhaven, Park 

Avenue, WD18 7HR at 3.30pm. 
 

A group of Pathfinders will be travelling to Wales 

tomorrow for the BUC Pathfinder Camporee. Please 

remember them in your prayers as they spend an 

exciting week. May they have a safe journey and an 

inspirational time. 
 

Football Tournament tomorrow, Sunday. If you would 

like to play, help or sponsor, please see Jared. 

 

Tuesday Bible Study Group will meet at 10.30am in the 

Maple Room, continuing our studies in the book of Acts. 

 

Save the Date Audrey is opening her garden on 

Sunday, 18 September, to raise funds for the 

Stanborough Room at the Peace Hospice in their 25th 

Anniversary year. Cream teas and stalls, 2-5pm. 

 

 

 

The Sabbath School lesson study will be presented 

from the desk throughout the month of August: 
 

6 August: Jacques Venter  

13 August: Paul Bellamy 

20 August: Michael Dragojevic 

27 August: Daniel Duda   

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Notes 
Social There is no social tonight because we will be 

supporting Jared’s football tournament tomorrow, 

Sunday. Come along, have fun and help fundraise 

for an awesome cause.  
 

Summer We have now confirmed our summer plans. 

Please check the WhatsApp group for details on 

how you can access the diary. If you are not on the 

WhatsApp group, please text Naomi on 07540 

057897 and she will add you asap. 

Prayer Corner 
Let us pray for all those who were elected recently 

to serve the BUC and Missions. Also, please 

remember those affected by natural and other 

disasters, like the flooding in China and events in 

France, Germany, Japan and Turkey, among others. 

 



 

 

11 am Worship Service 
 
 

Introit Holy Holy Holy 
 

Silent Prayer 
 

Call to Worship NAH 6 verse 1 
 

Praise to the Lord, the Almighty, the King of creation! 

O my soul, praise Him, for He is thy health and salvation! 

All ye who hear, now to His temple draw near; 

Join ye in glad adoration! 
 

Invocation 
 

Hymns of Praise 

NAH 235 Lo God is Here! 

NAH 300 Lord of Our Life 

NAH 596 Praise Him! Praise Him! 
 

Tithes and Offerings 
 

Children's Time  

Pastor Jacques 

 

Pound in the Pot for the Development Fund 

 

Family Prayer 
 

Scripture Reading Matthew 13:1-9 NIV 

Charoltte Fidelia 
 

Hymn NAH 24 Mighty God While Angels Bless Thee 
 

Sermon It’s a Map, Not a GPS 

Pastor Jacques Venter 
 

Hymn NAH 152 A Little While Our Lord Shall Come 
 

Benediction 
 

Reflection in Silent Meditation 
 

Postlude 

 
 
 

 
 

Contacts 
 

Pastor Jacques Venter 

jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941 

 
Pastor Geert Tap 

gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942 

 
Pastor Mary Barrett 

mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446 

 
PA to the Ministerial Team – Beatrice Dan 

beatrice@stanboroughpark.org 

 
Stanborough Centre Office 

Michael Swain.. 

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372 

 
Church Clerk – Pat Swan 

swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080 

 
www.stanboroughchurch.org 

facebook.com/stanboroughparkchurch 

twitter.com/stanboroughpc 

01923 894 664 

 

 

 

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm 

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 

 
 
 

Sunset Times 

Today: 8:51pm Next Friday: 8:41pm (Watford) 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 July 2016 
 

Welcome to 

Stanborough Park Church 

 

 
 

But you are a chosen generation,  

a royal priesthood, a holy nation,  

His own special people,  

that you may proclaim the praises of Him  

who called you out of darkness  

into His marvellous light. 
 

2 Peter 2:9 
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